Testimonial Letter

Tom Zhang

Flying Stone Canada Ltd
90-130 Broadway Blvd
Sherwood Park, AB, T8

February 18, 2016
Dear Tom

| would like to write this letter to express my gratitude on the service | have had during my stay at
Edmonton at 11929 93 Street.

Being from Australia, It was actually my first time living in a shared accommodation in Canada. | was
very impressed on how professional and efficient your company is in preparing for tenant-arrival,
including in distribution of the documents and instructions on how to conduct moving-in, all of which |
was able to complete before | even entered Alberta. Once | saw my clean tidy fully furnished room
exactly shown asin the pictures, | was convinced that | found a good place.

In the next couple of months, | had a great time with my respectful room-mates and became good
friends them. The cleaning schedule we all took on to clean the house works greatly. In addition, | even
volunteered as the confidant captain to promote the so called confidant culture of “Clean, care; mutual
respect”

| was getting into a family emergency situation, and | had to terminate my lease prematurely. After |
discussed my situation with the office, they were very helpful and worked out a flexible “frustration
agreement” so that | could move out earlier without worrying about the unfinished lease-term and
rental payments.

Overall, my first experience in Canada of renting with Flying Stone Canada and engaging with Tom and
the other office-staff was a great one. | would not hesitate to recommend Flying Stone Canada to
anyone who is looking for clean, highly-maintained shared accommodation, and a great company on
whose support you can depend. They are honest, efficient, and always strive for continuous
improvement.

Warm regards,

Vincent



